Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: Milk

From: Annie Tavary

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 10:39 AM

To: Murdo, Patricia Subject: Milk

Dear Pat and Committee,

Please keep fresh milk in Montana.

I am sincerely worried about the choices that are being made for us by our elected officials. I am truly wanting to believe that you and the committee have our best interest in mind, because I have always believed that people are not driven by money or self interest.

However, the elected officials in Cascade have voted in favor of letting Monsanto farm in their area and now you want to let milk sit on the shelves for longer than necessary. I know what a sell by date is and I know that milk expires. I don't want to spend what hard earned money I have on old, nasty milk. I want fresh milk in rural Montana.

Please don't compromise our quality, good sense and Montana pride. We already have a decline in Montana milk producers and the economy is already hard for our farmers and dairy producers. Please keep them in mind and let them thrive.

Thank you.

Annie Tavary.